Dear Parents and Families:

It's a fact: children enjoy reading for fun with their parents! Not only does reading unlock a child's imagination, it can even help them get into college! Here are some ways you can develop your child's reading skills:

- Keep books in your home. Update the collection frequently to give your child new choices. Read what your child is reading so you can ask questions about the story.
- Set the example. Let children see you read.
- Support our school's Book Fair. Let your children choose their own books.



Our Scholastic Book Fair features a huge selection of engaging and affordable books for every age. Your child is certain to find a book they will love! Please make plans to visit our Book Fair.

Book Fair dates: 10/2 - 10/6

Shopping hours: 8:30 - 3:45

Special activities: Open Back to School Night

Before you visit, download the Book Fairs app and talk to your child about books that look fun. Search "Book Fairs" in the app store.

If you cannot attend in person, shop our Online Fair from 10/2 to 10/6 at scholastic.com/fair.

We can't wait to see your family at our Book Fair! Remember, all purchases benefit our school. Thanks for supporting our readers!

Sincerely,

Mrs. McNeal and Mr. Galbierczyk

Principal

Kids & Family Reading ReportTM: Fifth Edition. Results from a nationally representative survey of 1,026 parents of children ages 6-17, plus one child age 6-17 from the same household, conducted August 29, 2014, through September 10, 2014, and managed by YouGov. See the full methodology at scholastic.com/readingreport.

